

University of California

Department of Religious Studies

Santa Barbara

California 93106

September 20,1988

Dear Prof. Capps,

Thanks a lot for the copies of two press articles I have received from you.

People in the press pictures remind me of those six weeks I spent in Santa Barbara.

Kappa Kappa Gamma House, South Hall, seminars, visits to many interesting places, meeting so many intelligent people, barbecues, volley-ball - all that will always be treasured in my memory and in my heart.

I am especially grateful to you, dr. Capps, for being so kind and gentle for me.

Thank you very much for everything you did for me.

With love,

Danuta

Please give my kind regards to Mrs. Capps.